
5TH AFRICAN ORGANIC CONFERENCE 

 

Postponement of the 5th AOC 

The African Organic Network (AfrONet) informs all 
stakeholders and partners that the scheduled 5th Africa 
Organic Conference (AOC) for 9th - 12th November 2022 has 
been postponed to the second quarter of 2023, due to 
unavoidable circumstances that were beyond our control.  

However, call for papers will still be received from scholars, 
farmers, policy makers, development workers and 
government technical personnel and we urge more papers to 
be submitted, so that the reviewing team can have ample 
time to analyze and prioritize credible papers for 
presentation during the conference.  

The terms and conditions for submitting papers still remain 
the same. Four (4) tracks shall remain, namely; 

(i) Farmers’ track, (ii) Policy track, (iii) Markets and Trade 
track &  (iv) Research & Academic track. 

Paper submission requirement include; full paper, not more 
than 6 pages in A4, 1.5 spacing, Times New Romans 12 font 
size. 

The host for the rescheduled 5th AOC will change to another 
country within East African region.  

 

All papers should be sent to info@afronet.bio 

 

  

 


